
 

Safeguarding 
At Wardle Anderson Brass, we are fully committed to safeguarding and promoting the 
welfare of all our members, especially children, young people, and adults at risk. We believe 
that everyone has the right to participate in music-making in a safe and supportive 
environment. 
 
We follow the safeguarding standards set out by Brass Bands England (BBE) through the 
BandSafe framework and ensure that all members, volunteers and staff understand their 
responsibilities in keeping others safe. 
 
To learn more about our safeguarding approach, please read our full Safeguarding Policy. 
 
Safeguarding Policy​
Safeguarding Flowchart 

https://www.bbe.org.uk/BandSafe
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